

Prospect PTSA August Newsletter - 2018

1 message

Prospect High School PTSA <phs.ptsa.membership@gmail.com> Reply-To: phs.ptsa.membership@gmail.com

Thu, Aug 9, 2018 at 10:00 AM



Join PTSA Today!

Support us w/ eScrip!
Shop Amazon Smile!

PTSA August Calendar

Joint - PTSA + Panther
Paws Meeting
August 14th
Room 30
6:30-8:00pm

August 29th
Gym
Starts 6:30pm

PTSA Membership
Drive
Starts Now

Welcome and Welcome Back! School starts Monday, are you ready? PTSA and Panther Paws are. While we are sorry to say good bye to summer, we are excited to greet our Prospect High School 50th Anniversary Year! PTSA and Panther Paws are committed to Building the Pride at Prospect and that starts with parent support and involvement. Our goals are to make getting involved with Prospect easy and welcoming, because having a strong and positive school relationship improves your child's success at school and in their social and emotional development. It also improves Prospect as a whole, *GREAT SCHOOLS* have *STRONG PARENT SUPPORT*.

To kick this effort off we are hosting our first joint PTSA & Panther Paws Meeting so you can get to know both and find your fit and interest in how to get involved.

Help Build the Pride!

<u>Join PTSA Today!</u>



Joint PTSA & Panther Paws Meeting August 14th 6:30-8pm, Room 30

Meet our new Principal, learn what <u>PTSA</u> and <u>Panther Paws</u> have planned this year, how you can benefit, how to get involved, have a voice in the school and ask questions. We will also be sharing Prospect's 50th Anniversary plans as well as handing out our **Prospect High School Calendar Magnet:**



have all of the important high school dates on your refrigerator at your fingertips courtesy of PTSA and Panther Paws. This is our first effort of many to help make getting involved at school easy. ;-)

Back to School Night August 29th, 6:30pm, in the Gym

This school led event starts in the gym with a presentation by staff, then you get the opportunity to walk your child's schedule, meet his/her teachers and receive an overview of each class. There isn't a lot of time for questions, but it is a great way to see the environment your child is in and get to learn a little bit about their teachers.

Our PTSA Membership Drive will be in full swing shortly, but you can get ahead of the crowd and

join today! We will be hosting a raffle drawing this year for all who join by September 14th. Shveta Bagade is leading our effort and if you have any questions you may contact her at phs.ptsa.membership@gmail.com.

We rely on your membership and support to Build the Pride around our amazing students.

As always, we love your feedback as this is what PTSA is about, getting involved and being heard. Please email any questions or comments to president@ProspectPTSA.org.

Thanks for helping us Build the Pride!
Cathie Watson-Short, Prospect PTSA President and our Prospect PTSA Team
www.ProspectPTSA.org







Copyright © 2018 Prospect HS Parent Teacher Student Association, All rights reserved.

You are likely a parent at Prospect High School and signed up for our list via a communication from us or by attending an event we put on.

Our mailing address is:

Prospect HS Parent Teacher Student Association 18900 Prospect Road Saratoga, CA 95070

Add us to your address book

Want to change how you receive these emails? You can <u>update your preferences</u> or <u>unsubscribe from this list</u>.

